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Rover Car Club of Queensland Inc.
          

            



Meeting opened at 7.45pm
Apologies received from R. McCormack, R. Johnson, M. Thorne, D.Ash, W.Blee, H. Maywald
Welcome to Visitors/New Members
· D. Maywald
Incoming correspondence be received –

· Viking Torque – Rover Car Club of Australia (Victoria)
· Membership renewal M. Smith

Moved by NA
Seconded by NA
That the minutes of the previous meeting (13 February 2020) were read and approved –

Moved by J. Lowe
Seconded by R. Armitage
Carried

No outgoing correspondence was noted.

___________________________________________________________________________________

No treasurer’s report was recorded, due to absence of M. Thorne
Moved by N/A
Seconded by N/A
Carried N/A

It was noted that there had been significant activity recently with membership renewals being collected, with an account balance on 12 March 2020 of $8647.47.  Membership fees amounting to $230.00 were received on the night.
______________________________________________________________________________________

· That accounts due for payment be paid –

Nil

Moved by N/A
Seconded by N/A
Carried N/A
· Details of accounts passed for payment –

	Item
	Amount
	Payable to

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


General business and business arising from minutes of previous meeting:
Items arising from the committee meeting or carried over from previous meeting -
Forthcoming events scheduled over the next few weeks:
· Sunday 15 March, joint Rove with Summerland Sports and Classic Car Club.   Breakfast 9am Eagle Heights Hotel, Mt Tamborine; lunch Canungra Hotel
· New Zealand rally

· Gold Coast Super swap meet and show’n’shine 22 March

· 28 March – Aubrey-Wadonga motorfest (j. Coutts attending)

· 18 April – Tides Café, Manly 10.30am

· 3 May – Goomeri (near Kingaroy) show’n’shine

G. Bickford spoke about the webpage and the coming events including later this year an event at the Court House restaurant, Manly, and read out from a report from 1980 re a previous event at the Court House Restaurant.

General Business

R. Johnson has advised that he hasn’t received the membership renewal notice because he doesn’t have an email address.   This poses the question: Are there other members without email?
D. Maywald presented his proposal for digitizing the club’s historical records.  An extremely good presentation and first class job and the meeting generally gave Drew the thumbs up and Drew needs to be congratulated on the project.
After D. Maywald’s presentation C. Barraud told a story of recent client with a Rover 75 with a fuel pump problem supposedly fixed by Ultratune.   The new pump had been badly installed and took 25 minutes to fix.

Note: Dates allocated for us by the BCC for the Grange Library were submitted and approved namely the 2nd Thursday and 4th Tuesday of each month.

Meeting closed at 8.45pm
Next general meeting Thursday 9 April 2020, Grange Library (assuming the library is open – we have since heard that the library is closed as of 14 March until further notice).
Minutes of General Meeting
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